
To whom it may concern,

Thank you for your report outlining our application for a permanent patio at Bard & Banker, 1022 
Government Street.  We have removed all heaters and umbrellas that were potentially blocking 
storefront visibility to Lush, and we are happy to keep it that way. Outside of our one neighbors 
concerns, everything else outlined in the report we are on board with and content to abide by. 

We appreciate all the time and effort in getting to this stage of the process and look forward to hearing 
the committees decision.

Sincerely,

Connor MacNeil
General Manager
BARD & BANKER  
1022 GOVERNMENT st.
p: 250-953-9993
c: 250-514-0144 

https://bardandbanker.com/
aferguson
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